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ATTENDANCE  

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton)   94.7% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)     93.7% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   92.4% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)    95.2% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    94.2% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   98.3% 
 

  

Overall Attendance 
94.6% 

 

Well done to Sunflowers class with 

the best attendance this week. 
 

 Our attendance motto is: 
 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 

school before registers close. 
 

    School begins at 8.50 a.m. 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50 

A.M. 

(doors close 8.15 a.m.) 

YEAR 2 SWIMMING LESSONS 

Year 2 will start their 10 week swimming 

course on 9th January.   

             

CLUBS 

Letters will go out on Monday 8th January for 

After School Clubs.  Please fill in the form 

and return to school by Wednesday 10th 

January.  

 

Clubs will start on Monday 15th January at 

3.00 p.m.  You will be notified of your club by 

letter. 

1K CLASS ASSEMBLY 

1K performed a great assembly based on our 

SEAL topic of  ‘Getting on and Falling out’.  

We are very proud of them. 

 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a safe 

and Happy New Year. 

 

See you all on Monday 8th January at 8.50 

a.m.   

 

CHRISTMAS BINGO 

Thank you to all those who attended our 

Christmas Bingo.  We raised £250.00 for 

the school. 

              

PARTY DAY 

The Children enjoyed party day.  Thank you 

for all the delicious food.  The children had 

a very special visitor and received an early 

Christmas present. 

 

           


